
Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call Jan. 7, 2004
Attendees:  Martin Sachs, Dale Moberg, Neelakantan Kartha, Himagiri Mukkamala , Sacha Schlegel.
It was agreed to continue conference calls every two weeks for the next few months. The primary agenda items will be comments on the draft specification and BPSS matters. Marty will post the list of dates.

Marty pointed out that we have received only two major comment sets so far and asked that everyone should attempt to submit comments soon.
Marty asked about the current BPSS plans.  He is seeing listserver discussion about major improvements and asked about the original plan for short term improvements to the current BPSS specification. Dale replied that the BPSS team has decided that the last UN/CEFACT version will serve the purpose of the short-term improvements and that they can proceed toward BPSS 2.0. He said that the existing negotiation BPSS instance document should serve until BPSS 2.0 is issued.  Hima added that we should move to BPSS 2.0 when it comes out.

Marty reminded the team that we need to scrub our BPSS and NCPA sections for corrections now; everyone should keep this in mind in reviewing the draft.

Sacha asked if there will be a negotiation face to face meeting during the OASIS New Orleans meeting October 22-30. Dale replied that the members of the ebXML JC team are discussing the possibility of an ebXML face to face meeting.  Several teams have enough material for face to face meetings. There is no consensus on when to have this meeting.  It will be discussed again in two weeks.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:25 PM.
Respectively submitted,
Marty Sachs
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